December Monthly Report - Erik Carlson

With the opening of The Edge in December Librarian Carlson held a number of programs for teens. In the beginning of the month he held the Teen Advisory Group meeting and in the middle of the month he held the Teen Book Review Club meeting. He also worked with members from the TAG who helped separating YA Non-Fiction titles between The Edge and the adult Non-Fiction collection. During the grand opening of The Edge Librarian Carlson held a craft program with the Global Ambassadors from the High School, they made paper beads as part of a fundraiser the Global Ambassadors are working on. Librarian Carlson held a craft program series that focused on making holiday gifts. This series included Spa Time, Crochet, and Duct Tape crafts. Librarian Carlson also hosted a program under the Allstate Readiness series, Smart Money for Teens, Holiday Edition. On the 23rd Librarian Carlson hosted the holiday party along with Digital Media Specialist, Austin Olney. Librarian Carlson made No-Bake Cookies and screened a holiday movie. At the end of the month, Librarian Carlson also hosted Introduction to Babysitting. Along with these programs, Librarian Carlson attended several meetings discussing upcoming technology purchases for The Edge, he also contacted community members, schools and youth groups about the grand opening. Librarian Carlson taught one adult computer class this month, Excel part 2.